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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of Bison Oil & Gas' Hunt 8-60 17B & 17C locations - Doc #401370711 & 401536889 
2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 30, 2018 at 1:44 PM
To: Abigail Wenk <awenk@bisonog.com>

Abigail,
 
I have reviewed both of the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the same comment for both.
 
1)  For the 17B location, Bison has indicated an estimated depth to groundwater of 150 feet.  For the 17C location, Bison has indicated an
estimated depth to groundwater of 32 feet.  For both locations Bison has indicated the nearest water well (Permit #23213) was not used to
determine the depth to groundwater.  However, a review of this nearest water well's permit indicates a depth to water of 20 feet.  See the
attached screenshot from this water well Permit.  Therefore, I would like to change the estimated depth to groundwater for both proposed Oil
& Gas Locations to 20 feet.
 

 
 
 
2)  Due to the proximity of this water well and the possibility that groundwater may be shallow in the area of these two proposed Oil & Gas
Locations, I would like to change the Water Resources section to indicate YES, this is a Sensitive Area.
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Please respond to this correspondence by September 30, 2018.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you.
 
Doug Andrews 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Colorado
 

 
 
303.894.2100  Ext. 5180
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801, Denver, CO  80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us  │  http://cogcc.state.co.us/

Abigail Wenk <AWenk@bisonog.com> Thu, Aug 30, 2018 at 3:13 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Good	afternoon	Doug,

	

Yes,	please	change	the	estimated	depth	to	groundwater	to	20	feet	and	indicate	YES	for	sensitive	area	on	the	water	resources	tab.

	

Thank	you,

	

	

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 1:44 PM 
To: Abigail Wenk <AWenk@bisonog.com> 
Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of Bison Oil & Gas' Hunt 8-60 17B & 17C locations - Doc #401370711 & 401536889
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